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UPCOMING CHANGE

Development HUB Consultation Request Form Updated

Effective March 2017, an updated electronic Consultation Request
Form, issued by the Development HUB will be released. The updated
form will improve the project eligibility review process and collect
additional data to better serve the public.

The Consultation Request Form is the first step in determining project eligibility with the
Development HUB.

HUB Consultation Request

In order to work with the Development Hub you must be registered to electronically file
documents with the Development Hub page on the Department's website.

To file at the Development Hub, please complete the information below to request an
appointment to make your New Building (NB) or Alteration Type-1 (Alt-1) project a part of the
center.

* Indicates required fields

** Indicates a Consultation meeting, attended by a Code and Zoning Specialist and/or
the Borough Commissioner is required.

PROJECT TYPE*

() New Building

() Alteration Type 1

(No work Alt 1 applications must only be filed at the borough office, with the exception of filing for tax lot subdivision
and BIN number creation with the BIS unit.)

FEE STRUCTURE®

(For Exempt or Deferred you will need to provide supporting documentation. Acceptable documents are 3rd party HPD
letters for Deferred or DOF Assessment roll (Tentative or Final).

For guestions or additional information, please contact the Development HUB at
nycdevelopmenthub@buildings.nyc.gov.
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